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Questions 1-2
 

 
 
Question 1 
4.4.9. East Connecting Dock; It says that “ Pile spacing to be 5.5m to match existing pile spacing 
east of dock”; If the engineering is determines that we need less piles will that be acceptable?  
 
Answer 1 
Pile spacing is to match existing pile spacing of 5.5m in order to retain a uniform look. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Question 2 
Will there be Geotechnical information made available, we do not see it in the specifications? 
 
Answer 2 
CMHC does not have any geotechnical information on the soils near the project site and the 
consultant will have to rely on their own best judgement and investigation to determine ground 
conditions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


